
E-Newsletter 

14 August 2021 

Volume 1, Issue 2 

The Froelich family is undergoing a  

major renovation of their home and are  

working to mitigate the clay deposits left 

by the heavy trucks. They plan to clean 

the road and repair the shoulder below 

their home once construction is complete. 

 

Wildlife in the Neighborhood 

We are blessed to live in a neighborhood 

surrounded by dense woods teeming with 

wildlife. We have seen an abundance of 

bear activity this summer including a  

female with cubs. The Bear Wise program 

was created to help people understand 

bear habits and offers these tips for those 

encountering bears near their homes.  

• Never feed or approach bears. 

• Do not feed pets outside. 

• Remove bird feeders when bears are 

active. 

• Secure garbage & recycling. 

Fun fact! A black bear can smell the scent 

of a human in a footprint, ripe berries in 

the air, or a steak grilling from a mile 

away. A bear can smell seven times better 

than a bloodhound!  

Saturday, Aug. 21, 2021 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Corner of Drovers & 

Nancy Ashworth 

Neighborhood Social 

5pm 

Nancy Ashworth Pavilion 

Dates to Note 

Saturday, Sept. 18, 2021 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Neighborhood Social 

5pm 

Thursday, Oct. 14, 2021 

Annual POA Meeting 

7pm, High Meadow 

200 Sugar Hollow Rd 

 

Annual Meeting 

This year’s annual meeting will take 

place on Thursday, October 14 at 7pm. 

The location is at High Meadow, 200 

Sugar Hollow Road. Along with the 

required business review, we will elect 

two new board members. At this point, 

we are still planning to meet in person. 

Provided we do so, a social hour will 

follow. Please bring a dish to share!  

 

New Neighbors 
The DRC has been communicating 

with multiple families planning to build 

soon. Heidi and Lemuel Thompson  

(lot #21) are working on a Mountain 

Modern house design as are Joe and 

Shari Parks (lot #16). Todd and Kathe-

rine Kaderabek (lot #17) are in early 

stages of a Modern Farmhouse house 

design while Michael and Susan Young 

(lot #15) are continuing with their 

Mountain Modern plans. The Johnson 

family purchased lot # 10 and the  

Farrell family purchased lot#4. Two 

remaining lots are still on the market — 

#9 and #19.  

Saturday, Oct. 16, 2021 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Neighborhood Updates 

https://bearwise.org/


Join us for Saturday Socials! 
Third Saturday of  each month at 5pm 

Picnic Pavilion on Nancy Ashworth 

Bring an appetizer to share, drinks, 

and a chair! Catch up with friends 

and meet new neighbors! 

Garbage/Recycle 

Dates to Note 

 

Our Furry Friends 

It’s always great to see neighbors walk-

ing the streets and trails of DRP with 

pups in tow. Please remember to pick 

up after your pet or move the waste off 

the trail and into the woods away from 

foot traffic. Thank you! 
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If you have ideas for content you would 

like to see included in this quarterly  

e-newsletter, please contact Betty 

Lynne at BettyLynne@gmail.com. 
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Recycle Days 

August 26 

Sept. 9 & 23 

Oct. 7 & 21 

Nov. 4 & 18 

Dec. 2 & 16 & 30 

 

Waste Pro 

Holiday Schedule: 

Week of Sept. 6th:  

Pickup with be  

Friday the 10th 

Thanksgiving Week: 

Pickup with be  

Friday the 26th 

Spotted in the Neighborhood! 


